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I work in the emergency room of a level one trauma center and I do not have words 

to express the pain and fatigue that lack of resources for patients with addiction 

disorder is causing most front-line medical professionals. The situation is 

heartbreaking and overwhelming. To take funding away from an epidemic and 

reallocate it to police is deeply disturbing to hear. I hope you can understand how this 

would, not only impact the individuals and families losing their livelihood and recovery 

potential to addiction disorder, but how this could even further burden the morale of 

emergency room workers. Please consider these very strained population in your 

discussions.  


